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Damage Update from Cuming County Public Power District 
 

Cuming County Public Power District would like to thank each and every 
one of you for your patience in our restoration effort in the tornado damaged 
area. All customers that have their secondary wires cleared will have their 
power by this evening. We will continue the last of the restoration and clean 
up in the coming week. CCPPD wants to thank everyone for your continued 
support in this trying time. Please contact the office with any concerns or 
questions: 402-372-2463 or toll free 1-877-572-2463. 
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